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Fri, 6th Nov 2015 Venue: Hundred Men’s Hall, 10.30am - 2.30pm Cost: £18.50
Brother Andrew Crowther-Walker will be sharing his expertise by
providing a demonstration of his flower arranging skills.  He has many
years of experience and is part of the team that produces the
magnificent displays in the Cathedral. The morning will start with
refreshments followed by a practical demonstration of floral
arrangements and display techniques. Lunch is included followed by
a further demonstration in the afternoon.  Don’t forget the raffle - and
a chance to win one of the floral arrangements.  Tickets to this unique
event are limited so please book now to avoid disappointment.

FLOWER ARRANGING MASTER CLASS

MEMBERS BULLETIN
SEPTEMBER 2015

For more information about the above events, please visit our website:
www.friendsofstcross.com.  Bookings can be made either online or at the Porters
Lodge.  Please note that we will require payment prior to the events.

Sat 17th Oct 2015  Venue : St. Faiths Parish Hall, 7.30 - 10.00 pm
Cost: £15 - available online or at the Porters Lodge.
“Fun, Friends & Fellowship”
Our fourth Annual Concert will take place in the St Faith’s Parish Hall, as the
Church heating installation work will be taking place. This is a very popular
evening which includes a glass of wine and canapés. Do join us.

 ANNUAL FRIENDS CONCERT

NEW YEAR RECEPTION
Wed, 6th January 2016  Venue: The Brethren’s Hall, 6.30 - 8.30 pm
A wonderful chance to continue the New Year Festivities and  join us
at our Friends New Year Drinks Reception in the historic Brethren's
Hall! An opportunity to meet other members and as a sign of
appreciation to all our Friends for their support, past and future.
Our Friends 2016 printed Calendar of Events will be available to
collect.

BURNS NIGHT
Friday, 22nd January 2016
Venue: St Faith’s Parish Hall Timings: 7.00 - 10.30 pm
Come Dancing with Friends! The first ever St Cross Ceilidh will be
held on Friday, 22nd January.  Dancing, Haggis, lovely ladies and the
company of Friends will be be on the menu.  Full details in the next
Newsletter.  Save the date!

SAVILLS
If you are considering selling your home, now or in the future, one of Savills residential sales
team would be delighted to visit you for an informal discussion and property appraisal.  Should
you then decide to instruct Savills to manage the sale of your property, upon completion, they
will make a donation of 10% of their fee to the Friends of St Cross Hospital (up to a maxiumum
of £2000)


